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Tuesday, 19 April 2011 12:49

From  FRANK PRODUCTIONS..... Due to extreme area weather conditions and  concern for his audience’s safety when traveling,
tonight’s Elton John  concert is postponed. A rescheduled date is anticipated for early May.  Tickets for tonight’s concert will be
honored on the rescheduled date in  May. Refunds will be available at point of purchase. Additional  information will be posted on w
ww.lacrossecenter.com

tomorrow.
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